Ref: 2019 4385/P

I am writing on behalf of the residents of Block D Darwin Court (flats 66 - 89) and Dr Teresa Channing, who lives
opposite the block on the other side of the road in Gloucester Avenue, to object strongly to the proposal for the installation of
telecommunications equipment on the roof. There are several families with children living in the block whose health, I have been
medically informed, could well be affected.

May I suggest an alternative nearby site: namely the new tall block on the other side of the railway (Centric Close, Oval Rd,
London NW1 7EP). That way people buying flats there would know what they are buying into and the telecommunications
company would not receive so many complaints. Is there any way you could suggest this to the telecommunications company?

Best wishes,

Ronwen Emerson
Flat 80 Darwin Court
London NW1 7BQ



